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Join Us in person Saturday, November 4th

1-4 pm

SERVING TOGETHER, BUILDING COMMUNITY

In tune with our Stewardship Campaign theme this year, when

we serve together, we build community, and relationships.

The annual Christmas Treasures Bazaar is a wonderful

opportunity to put our service into action.

LET'S HAVE FUN TOGETHER

How can You Help?

In advance you can donate almost anything to
any of the areas, you can spend a day or an
hour sorting or helping out with tea room
preparations. At home you can bake - make

some for the family too - they will love you for it.

On Bazaar day, you can help serve, sell and, of
course, clean up.

Hints from experts!
what sells best?

Silent Auction items: restaurant gift
certificates, car washes, auto detailing

Christmas Items: dishes, decorations, wreaths

Always popular:cfuzzles, games, books for
adults, teens and children

Household Goods: glassware, Pyrex and
Corning casseroles, pots and pans

HOMEMADE AND HANDMADE ITEMS

Jams, jellies, preserves and pickles, baked
goods, cookies, squares, pies, loaves,
cupcakes, muffins

Deli items: turkey/chicken/vegetarian pies,
tourtiéres, lasagna roll ups, cabbage rolls,
shepherd’s pie

Keep checking the www.rideaupark.ca
website for up-to-date information on all
things Bazaar Related.

UCH News

September was so very busy and October will
be too. You can expect the UCW to take a
break after NOVEMBER 4TH, that is for sure.
Well maybe, kinda ..... except for
at the November Finance meeting Monday,
November 20th we have the pleasure of looking
at what we have achieved and then deciding
who will be the beneficiaries of the funds we
have raised.

We would like you to take a moment and
consider who might be worthy of receiving
some unexpected funding from the UCW. This
is an important ask. Is there a local charity that
just needs a little extra this year that has gone
unnoticed by everyone. Perhaps we could help
a little. Please contact Lisa Sadler, our Finance
Chair, with any suggestions you might have.

What's in the freezer right now?
We have a few items in the freezer right
now that are for sale:

Soup: 85 for a 500 ml bag

Join us on Sunday, October 15th in
Beecroft Hall until we sell out!

The UCW welcomes new members and interested visitors to any of our events.
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Calling all bakers!

Gather all your ingredients and heat up your ovens!

To ensure the success of the first in-person Rideau Park Bazaar since 2019, the bake
table needs your cookies and squares, cakes and loaves, pies and tarts, breads and
rolls, candy and Christmas goodies of all kinds! Baking can be done in advance as we
gladly accept previously frozen items. We ask that you list ingredients because of
allergies/food sensitivities and that you package items in individual /smaller portions
or in larger amounts suitable for family gatherings.

Baking not your thing? We also need volunteers to help price and sort donations the
day before and sell them on Bazaar day. Please encourage teenagers/young people
in your families, neighbourhoods and schools to get involved. Many hands make light
work and add to the fun!

Baking donations can be dropped off at the church between 9 am and 8 pm on
Friday November 3rd. Last minute donations will also be accepted on the
morning of bazaar day, Saturday November 4th.

If you can contribute in any way, please contact Lisa Simpson, bake table
convenor at sonsonlyerogers.com or 613-769-1122.




